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__________________________________________________________________________________________
14 - February – 2017

Meeting on February 9th:


We had a comfortable group around the tables last week. Included were Dave Arens, Stu Bagwell, Ed Bracamonte, Dan Davis, Candy Davis, Paul Diaz, Bobby Garcia, Esthermarie Hillman, “Bear” Lundquist, Jose Ortiz, Gym Pfafflin, Jim Rico, Ralph Stubbs and Skip Stubbs.
Fines:


“Bear” for holding a conversation with his new granddaughter – in gibberish.


Jose to celebrate his son safely back from Afghanistan, now in Washington.

This & That:


We will need the names of the students we are going to sponsor at the Youth Appreciation banquet by next week. Cholla High will not participate and Esthermarie will follow up with the other schools we partner with to fill our three slots.


We have tickets to the “TORCH” event. They are $10 each for anyone over the age of 15 years. Tickets will be exchanged for wrist b at the event. Esthermarie has the tickets and flyers to promote the event that you can put in your business, or those you deal with. The event still needs sponsors to help make it all work. Levels are $250, $500, $1,000, and $2,500.


Our club approved $500 to sponsor the event.


The Jim Click Car Raffle will kick off on Thursday March 2nd at Reid Park and run from 5PM to 7PM. We need to have a club member to represent us. If you can do this, please let Jose know.


And ….. we had a good Optimist Conference this past weekend at the Arizona Golf Resort in Mesa. As usual, Esthermarie did a super job with the kids, judges and interpreters for the CCDHH on Saturday morning. At the afternoon business session, she proposed two ideas that will help make this contest fairer for the schools in the area we use. There was a lot of positive support and this will be acted on at the third quarter conference. (which, by the way, is here in Tucson April 28 – 30) That conference will also host the District Oratorical Contest on Saturday afternoon.

Look for the photo of our “Bear” getting his #1 –Good Guy – Distinguished DFR awards from the O.I.F. Executive Director Craig Boring …. Hope it is attached to the post I will send out with this “Bull Sheet”.

Club Work Needed


*** This Thursday, after the meeting, bodies and trucks are needed to move stuff from Park Place Mall to the Wings office, and to our “Bat Cave”.***

Water Stations; we need to do some modifications and repair to our water stations prior to the set up day for us at the Spring Fourth Avenue Street Fair. That is Thursday March 23rd with the fair running Friday March 24th to Sunday March 26th. The PVC has not weathered well. Willard has a few ideas to make a new style leg holder that will also adjust for uneven surfaces. Other than that, only touch up is needed. This sounds like about a 12 pack job. Check with Willard at the Bat Cave if you can help.
HAPPY VALENTINE DAY TO OUR OPTIMIST FAMILY

And …. Finally, from the book “Savvy Sayin’s”:
“Worry is like a rockin’ horse. It’s something to do that don’t get you nowhere.”
‘Till next issue.
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